

26 West Anapamu St., 2nd Floor Santa Barbara, CA 93101

tel: 805.963.0583 fax: 805.962.9080 • www.cecsb.org

August 1, 2012

Board of Dir

Dennis Allen President

Elizabeth Wa 1st Vice Pres

Diane Boss 2nd Vice Pre

Dear Dana.

Kerry Allen Secretary

Brian Fahnes Treasurer

Dayna Birkle Jeff Carmody David D. Dav Kim Kimbell Russ McGlot John Melack On behalf of the staff and Board at the Community Environmental Council, I want to thank you for the awesome filtering system you and Jim installed in our office kitchen. It allows us to fill our individual water bottles with fresh, clean water and avoid the waste of purchasing disposable bottled water.

The water bar is not only an esthetically pleasing set up, but having the option of two unique water selections meets everyone's preferences for health, tea/coffee and plain drinking water choices. We are all thrilled! ...

Paul Relis - E Selma Rubin

Partnership

Jordan benSl

Jordan Christ

Suzette Curti Phyllis de Pic

Neil Dipaola

Charlie Eckb

Krista Harris Karl Hutterer

Tom Jacobs

Andrew Lem

Barbara Lind Eric Lohela Ruth Loomer

Maurie McGı Shelley Nobli DeAnn Sarve

Jules Zimmer

Mike Noling

Lori Robinso

We are proud to share these numbers from CEC's 2012 Earth Day Festival:

- 923 people took a test drive in one of the new electric vehicles in the Green Car Show
- We counted about 1,500 bikes at the festival. 850 took advantage of free valet bike parking in Bike World.
- The amount of water distributed by our water stations this year was equivalent to 2,000 plastic bottles.
- 85% of the waste generated by the festival was diverted from the landfill.

We invite you to stay connected with CEC:

- Sign up for news on our website at <u>www.cecsb.org</u>.
- 'Like' us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/CECSB
- View and share our video at <u>www.cecsb.org/watch</u>

Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

David D. Dav CEO/Executiv

Dave Davis CEO/Executive Director

Printed on 1 recycled pa

CEC has provided no goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Your gift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. CEC is a tax-exempt 501c3 entity: identification number 94-1728064.